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Dear colleagues,  
   

Please find below Ireland’s response to the request for information on conscientious 
objection to military service pursuant to HRC resolution 20/2.  
   

The issue of conscientious objection to military service does not arise in Ireland as all 
members of the Defence Forces enlist on an entirely voluntary basis and there is no 
compulsory military service in Ireland.  
   

Best regards,  
   

Sarah Groarke  
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